

Lietuvos mokslų akademija The Lithuanian Academy of Sciences

Professor Ojārs Spārītis President The Latvian Academy of Sciences

April 26, 2016

Dear Colleague,

It is of great pleasure to inform you about your election the Foreign Member of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences by a unanimous vote at the General Session of our Academy held on April 26, 2016. Please accept the most sincere congratulations on this occasion.

Newly-elected Foreign Members of our Academy traditionally are inaugurated and give a lecture during a special ceremony. I hope we will be able to reconcile the date for this special event in the near future.

With my cordial greetings, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

Professor Valdemaras Razumas

President